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December 11, 2020 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming House Bill 2504 Spring 2020 Deadline 
 

 

Spring 2021 HB 2504 Deadline  
The Spring 2021 House Bill 2504 deadline has changed due to TTU's delayed start.  The new 

deadline is January 28th, reflecting the 7th class day from the new official First Day of Classes on 

January 20th.  Dates have been changed to January 28th on the website and handouts, thanks 

to Emily. 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Dr. Dora Epstein-Jones Named Spring 2020 Assessment Spotlight 
 

Faculty Credentialing Beta Test  
Hughes completed beta testing for the new faculty credentialing app last Friday, December 4.  

She will share information about the beta test with OPA staff during a regular staff meeting on 

Tuesday, December 15. 
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Preparation for Spring 2021 College-Level Assessment Reviews  
On Monday, December 14, college designees serving on the University-Level IE Committee will 

receive a meeting request to discuss their Spring 2021 college assessment reviews.  This 

meeting will set expectations for the 2021 reviews, and OPA will also provide helpful resources 

during the meeting. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Graduate School PO Update 

OPA submitted a requisition for Watermark Insights, LLC on behalf of the Graduate School. It is 

currently pending approval from Procurement Services. Once the approval is complete, the 

purchase order will be paid. 

 

 

Update on Senior Administrator Hiring  
OPA completed the background check process for the Senior Administrator position, and we are 

awaiting results on the mandatory drug test. The new Senior Administrator will arrive on January 

4th to get situated in her new office, and she will also receive a laptop and keys to the 

suite/building.   

  

OPA Holiday Card  
OPA’s graduate student assistant, Emily Wade, created the following holiday card to distribute 

to our fellow TTU colleagues.  This card will be electronically distributed on Monday, December 

14. 
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Update on TxAHEA Meeting/Distribution of Holiday Greetings to 

TxAHEA  
 
Due to the upcoming holidays, a December TxAHEA meeting was not held.  We will resume our 

monthly meetings in January and will begin preparing for our February TxAHEA Webinar. 

  

The Executive Committee wanted to ensure the members of our planning committee know how 

much we value and appreciate their time and hard work, especially during a very challenging 

2020. To show our appreciation, we sent a greeting card wishing them a happy holiday season. 
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